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I am a strong supporter of Measure 114 who volunteered for Lift Every Voice Oregon. 

As such, I want to see Measure 144 fully implemented. 

 

I appreciate SB-348-1's attempt to shore up important portions of the measure. 

However, I count myself as neutral on the bill because I don't want Measure 114 

diluted. It is commonsense to require everyone purchasing a gun to pass a 

background check to help monitor those who may be a danger to others or to 

themselves. With the extremely high rate of suicide in our country, we need to take 

every possible measure to deter this problem.  

 

Please take time necessary to make changes to the bill for the safety of all 

Oregonians. It is essential to implement Measure 114 as Oregon voters supported 

and passed it. Don't weaken this important lifeline measure in any way. 

 

Thank you. 


